
WEBSTER COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION 

SPECIAL CALLED MEETING MINUTES  

DECEMBER 28, 2021 AT 6:00 P.M. 

The Webster County Board of Education held a special called meeting December 28, 2021 at 6:00 p.m.  

Mrs. Linda Rogers, Mr. Donald Brown, Mr. Jimmie Johnson, Mr. Tim Matthews, and Dr. Dorothy Y. 

Ingram, Superintendent were present. Mrs. Mary Hinman was absent. 

Mrs. Linda Rogers called the meeting to order.  

Mrs. Linda Rogers gave the invocation. 

Mrs. Linda Rogers recognized the visitors. No Visitors Present. 

The tentative agenda was approved by a motion made by Mr. Donald Brown, seconded by Mr. Jimmie 

Johnson.  The motion was approved unanimously.  

The Census 2020 Redistricting Plan was discussed at this time. Dr. Ingram presented the Board with the 

Redistricting Project for 2020 (Handout). After discussion, the Board agreed to keep the Census 2020 

Redistricting Plan the same. Dr. Ingram explained to the Board that there is a possibility that the Census 

2020 Redistricting Plan could change, even if they decide to keep it the same. 

The ESPLOST Referendum was discussed at this time. Dr. Ingram updated the Board members on the 

ESPLOST Referendum. Also, Dr. Ingram informed the Board that she had met with Ms. Burks at the 

Commissioner’s office about the timeline of completing the bond referendum.  

The meeting was adjourned by a motion made by Mr. Tim Matthews, seconded by Mr. Jimmie Johnson.  

The motion was carried unanimously. 

Prepared By: Regina T. Dotts 

Time Adjourned: 6:13 P.M.  

Approved: 1/11/2022 

 

 

 


